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Year 11 embark on their final few months... 
a message from the Principal
Can you believe it – we are already less than 100 days until the first exam. The year is flying by. That
said, you can still make a significant difference to your final grades and we are confident that this is
exactly what you will do. You know what you need to do. And if you are somewhat unsure, we
know what you need to do, so talk to us. Do not leave it, do not ponder and let it worry you. We
care, a lot. We want the best outcomes for you to enable and create many opportunities for you all,
as you continue on the next stage of your journey.
 
You are a wonderful group of young people. You are amazing to work with. You make us smile, and
sometimes, not smile! You make us think. You make us frustrated when you doubt your ability to
succeed for some of you. But most of all, you make us proud! You are working hard, revising and
performing brilliantly and we cannot wait to see you all celebrate on results day. But for now, keep
it going. You’ve got this!
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Preparing

for PPEs

The upcoming mock exams will start on

Tuesday February 21st in the afternoon. In

the morning, students will be supported

back into a session with their tutor to

prepare them for the fortnight ahead. 

Year 11 PPE timetable – exams only 

In feedback from November, students

requested more advance notice of the

content and coverage of the PPEs – this is

provided here: What will be assessed in the

Feb PPEs – information for students

 

As last time, students have access to a

range of resources to support their

revision.  Electronic resources are available

here: Information for students to support

revision and revision resources

Revision Materials

Year 11 February PPEs 

start on Monday 28th February  

PPEs Monday 28th

Feb - Friday 10th

March

TALK TO US
01934 422 000
enquiries@broadoakacademy.clf.uk
parents@broadoakacademy.clf.uk
carina.smith@clf.uk

Revision guides 
Revision cards 
Equipment 
Past Papers 

Any student who wants 
any of the following: 




Ask your tutor or Miss Smith
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https://clfacademies.sharepoint.com/:b:/s/BALeadership-O365Group/EcjVSMsJKplGn7WrDgIX_JcBP3K3Y1jJUAJqb2TeQ-5wLA?e=o71v5o
https://clfacademies.sharepoint.com/:w:/s/BALeadership-O365Group/ETECfCxkE5FPhEpOaY4acJ8BAfH-JJizlexXTSZxnztlqg?e=DAnmnF
https://clfacademies.sharepoint.com/:f:/s/BALeadership-O365Group/EqGpTMMro2pAvJIAB6IPFW4BiTOvU-Id-7AuUnJThecqcA?e=kg42Wa
tel:01934422000


Year 11 Futures
Evening

7th February 2023

Class of 2023

3.30-6pm   Main Hall   Broadoak Academy

Simply the
Best...






A crucial evening to
support your child in the

next stage of their journey

You can expect:

                    GOT A QUESTION?
Email Carina Smith, Vice Principal
carina.smith@clf.uk
or parents@broadoakacademy.clf.uk

Refreshments and a warm welcome
Members of the SEND, exams and Careers team
available for you if needed
A 1.1 meeting focused on your child with a member
of the school leadership team
Information about next steps and support for your
child regarding post 16 provision (even if they have
already chosen)
Information about working grades, predicted grades
and where your child needs to focus their energy in
the final days
Final exam information and timetables



Any student who is taking a vocational
course with a coursework element will be
expected to complete this coursework at

the latest 1st March. 



There is an interim deadline of the 7th
February for the majority of subjects, with

some others (such as Business Studies)
having the later deadline of 1st March. 



If you or your child have any questions

relating to coursework submission, please
email carina.smith@clf.uk   

!Coursework
Deadlines!

mailto:carina.smith@clf.uk


Breakfast
Club
Bagels galore!

FREE FOR
ALL...8am

EVERYDAY
NO NEED TO BOOK
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S A V E  T H E
D A T E

T h u r s d a y  3 0 t h
M a r c h



F i n a l  Y 1 1  P a r e n t

a n d  C a r e r  e v e n i n g
-  i n  p e r s o n  a n d

v i r t u a l  a p p t s
a v a i l a b l e



Year 11 will be invited to two very special celebrations
at the end of the year. Mr McGilloway and I have

spoken to the students about how this privilege will
work.



 Students will be put onto a level according to their
conduct and citizenship. Those on the top level will

have an invite to both the Prom and in – school
Celebration event.



Those on the second level will be invited to the in –

school event but not the Prom. Those who are on the
lowest level due to conduct or poor attitude will not be

invited to either event.  



FRIDAY ASSEMBLIES BETWEEN SEPT-MARCH

POST 16 PROVIDERS

STUDENTS HAVE HEARD FROM A
WIDE RANGE OF EXTERNAL

PROVIDERS

NOT SURE ABOUT POST 16?
CONTACT

GEORGIA.WILDE@CLF.UK 

Contact us: parents@broadoakacademy.clf.uk FAO Miss Smith

More information to come in our Easter
newsletter!

Thank you to all our external partners for
 their presentations to Y11


